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Stakeholder Comments Template 

 

Subject: Regional Resource Adequacy Initiative 
 

 

 

 

This template has been created for submission of stakeholder comments on the Third Revised 

Straw Proposal for the Regional Resource Adequacy initiative that was posted on September 29,
 

2016.  Upon completion of this template, please submit it to initiativecomments@caiso.com.  

Submissions are requested by close of business on October 27, 2016. 

 

 

Please provide feedback on the Regional RA Third Revised Straw Proposal below. 

 

The ISO is especially interested in receiving feedback that indicates if your organization supports 

particular aspects of the proposal.  Alternatively, if your organization does not support particular 

aspects of the proposal, please indicate why your organization does not support those aspects.   

 

 

SMUD previously supported the ISO’s proposal to allow external resources to substitute 

for internal resources.  While SMUD is disappointed the ISO has removed this from the 

proposal, SMUD looks forward to a future initiative that addresses this issue.   

Submitted by  Company Date Submitted 

Andrew Meditz 

916-732-6124 

Sacramento Municipal 

Utility District (SMUD) 

October 27, 2016 
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